
 
 
 
May 29, 2012 
 
 
Stakeholder Update #17 
 
 
Dear Stakeholders,  
 
The City has now received addendum materials from Brampton Brick.  These reports respond to the 
issues and concerns raised by the City’s peer reviewer reports that were issued earlier this year.  The 
City is now taking action to peer review the addendum materials.   
 
Once the second round of peer reviews is complete, staff will prepare a Recommendation Report on the 
re-zoning application for Council’s consideration.  As Brampton Brick has appealed the re-zoning 
application to the Ontario Municipal Board (OMB), the final decision on the application will be made by 
the OMB.  Council’s recommendation by Planning, Design and Development Committee will be 
forwarded to the OMB for consideration as part of the proceedings.  
 
Copies of the materials received from Brampton Brick can be viewed at the Planning Counter, 3rd floor, 
City Hall, during regular business hours.  
 
For more information on the re-zoning application, please contact the City’s planner, Natasha D’Souza. 
 
Natasha D’Souza, MCIP, RPP 
Land Use Policy Planner III 
Planning, Design and Development 
City of Brampton 
2 Wellington Street W, Brampton ON L6Y 4R2 
Phone: 905-874-3861 Fax: 905-874-2099 
Natasha.D’Souza@brampton.ca  

 
 


